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EXTRA EXTRA!

The Valley's annual Scottsdale Polo Championships that we have all come to love is already gearing up for an
even bigger event this year on Nov. 2. At the 2013 event, one lucky couple will be able to host their own

wedding. “We know couples are already planning their fall weddings, so this year we wanted to give one special
couple the opportunity to get married at the biggest polo event in the country and experience the most breathtaking
backdrop you could even imagine,” said Jennifer Moser, co-founder of the Scottsdale Polo Championships. “We
hope to have one wedding at the site next November and many more in years to come.” 

The site fee could include a romantic ceremony on the field or at the West end of the polo fields where a private
reception area equipped with tent, tables, seats and a private DJ will be available for the wedding party. Catering
options include the Valley’s Premier Caterer, Michael’s Catering, which is already on-site, or outside vendors may
be used at the discretion of organizers.

Couples interested in hosting their nuptials at the Scottsdale Polo Championships should
visit www.thepoloparty.com and contact Jennifer Parks at Jparks@RoseMoserAllynPR.com or call 480.495.3806.
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